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February 14, 2013

Dr. Ed Jernigan
Faculty President

Dear Ed:
In accordance with the faculty policy concerning award of posthumous degrees, I am
forwarding a request from the Belk College of Business to award an undergraduate degree at the

2013 May commencement:

Mariyah Hargrove, B.S.B.A. degree, major in Management, minor in Operations &
Supply Chain Management, undergraduate certificate in Business Entrepreneurship

The justification for the awarding of the degree is attached. I endorse this request and
ask that it be considered for faculty approval at the next Faculty Executive Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

/ F. Lorden
Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

Attachments
ges Steve Ott, Dean, Belk College of Business

David Woehr, Chair, Department of Management
Chris Knauer, Registrar

The UNIVERSITY of NORTH CAROLINA at CHARLOTTE

rative Acliqil Lnep
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BELK COLLEGE of BUSINESS

MEMORANDUM
TO: Belk College of Business Faculty
FROM: Dr. Daryl L. Kerr, Associate Dean for Undergraduate Programs

DATE: January 4, 2013

SUBJECT:  Request to Posthumously Award an Undergraduate Degree to
Mariyah Hargrove

One of our undergraduate students, Ms. Mariyah Hargrove, passed away on December 24, 2012.
She was a senior, Management major in the Belk College of Business. Mariyah was also
completing a Minor in Operations & Supply Chain Management and the Undergraduate
Certificate in Business Entrepreneurship. I am requesting that the Belk College faculty
recommend awarding her a posthumous degree.

The University policy states that “any student who at the time of his death was duly enrolled and
had completed 90 semester hours towards a degree at UNC Charlotte shall, upon the
recommendation of the faculty in his College, be awarded his degree posthumously.” (4pril 17,
1975)




